The Growth Coach Named a Top Franchise by Entrepreneur Magazine
Company Ranked First in Business Coaching & Consulting Category

Cincinnati, Ohio – The Growth Coach is excited to start another year as Entrepreneur Magazine’s top
Business Coaching & Consulting global franchise and they’re looking to leverage this success by
continuing to expand into even more markets.

Entrepreneur Magazine recently released the 2013 Franchise 500 list, naming The Growth Coach as
the number one franchise opportunity in the Business Coaching and Consulting category for the
first time. The Growth Coach also ranked in the top 250 businesses overall and has been listed in
the top 500 for the last eight years.

“We’re truly honored to be recognized as part of the top 500 list by Entrepreneur Magazine again
this year. The need for affordable business and sales coaching services has continued to grow
domestically and in international markets,” said Greg Scheingold, president of The Growth Coach.
The rankings assembled and published by Entrepreneur Magazine highlight the best-of-the-best
franchise opportunities for professionals around the world.

“The Franchise 500 is a valuable resource for anyone looking to pursue a business venture and
wants to get a scope of which companies and industries are doing well in today’s economy,” said
Amy Cosper, Vice President and editor-in-chief of Entrepreneur. “The ranked franchises are the
ones whose business models are working best – and are a major force contributing to the franchise
upswing. Their ability to successfully satisfy customers, continually add units, create jobs and grow
overall keeps them ahead of the rest and worthy of distinction.”

The Growth Coach was founded in Cincinnati in 2002 and has since grown into 140 additional
markets. Business coaches work with small business owners, franchise owners, self-employed
professionals, high-end salespeople, financial service professionals and managers from all business
sizes to drive success in business and find balance in life through The Growth Coach Strategic
Mindset Process.

“We’ve seen first-hand how so many businesses struggle with similar issues, no matter what type of
business or where they are located. It’s been amazing to see how our process has positively
impacted so many thousands of people since we launched The Growth Coach,” Scheingold said. “We
hope to continue to encourage those success stories in our current markets and by expanding into
new areas internationally.”
The Growth Coach specializes in providing affordable group and individual coaching to business
owners, teams, professionals and executives on being more effective and garnering more successful
results. The organization also excels at helping clients face reality about where they currently are
and clarity about where they want to be, which facilitates creating action plans for meeting goals.

Being a franchise owner of The Growth Coach means having access to the tools, training and
successful processes of the business, in addition to the support and assistance of The Growth
Coach’s staff and experts.

“Many former business professionals have joined our company because they see an exciting
opportunity to own and develop their own business while pursuing a meaningful career. Not only is
business and sales coaching growing as an industry; it is also a financially rewarding, noble and
fulfilling profession that helps others,” Scheingold said.

In addition to this newest honor, The Growth Coach has received additional recognition in
Franchise Times, Franchise Market, Start Your Own Business, and GI Jobs as one of the top 100
choices for franchise owners.

Starting a The Growth Coach franchise in your community is easy. Visit
http://www.thegrowthcoach.com/Franchising for information on how to get started.

The rankings for all 500 companies listed in the annual Franchise 500 are determined using an
exclusive formula that takes into account objective and quantifiable factors including financial
strength, stability, growth rate and size of the system. Additional information about Entrepreneur’s
Franchise 500 is available at www.entrepreneur.com/franchise 500.
About The Growth Coach
Founded in 2002, The Growth Coach is the only pure business and sales coaching franchise system
with the single purpose of helping drive success and balance the lives of business owners. Their
goal is to help clients gain greater focus so they can work less, earn more and enjoy more fulfilling
lives. Clients include small business owners, franchise owners, self-employed professionals, highend sales, financial services professionals and managers from businesses of all sizes.

The Growth Coach defines business coaching as the art and science of guiding small business
owners, self-employed professionals and key management employees to reach their objectives and
overcome obstacles and limitations that keep them from reaching optimal success in business, and
in life. The company utilizes its signature Strategic Mindset group coaching process, Strategic
Manager program, Sales Mastery program, and other related services to help their clients. All
services come with a money-back guarantee. The coaching process includes examining the current
reality in their business and personal lives, developing a road map to help them achieve their goals
and holding them accountable for it.
The Growth Coach has more than 140 markets across North America.

